
From: Julie Morgan  
Sent: Thursday, January 19, 2012 12:25 PM 
To: Jennifer Goodridge (Jennifer.Goodridge@co.chelan.wa.us); Joy Juelson (jjuelson@gmail.com); Char 
Schumacher (cschumacher@co.okanogan.wa.us) 
Cc: Derek Van Marter; 'JSpinazola@usbr.gov'; Steve Kolk (skolk@usbr.gov); Jennifer Molesworth 
(JMolesworth@usbr.gov); Peven, Chuck (pci@nwi.net); James White; 'Cheryl Woodall 
(cawoodall@bpa.gov)' (cawoodall@bpa.gov); Kate Terrell (Kate_Terrell@fws.gov) 
Subject: UC Expert Panel Check-In Meeting 
 
Hi Jennifer, Joy, and Char – 
 
Periodically, USBR and BPA meet with UCSRB staff to coordinate on the UC Expert Panel prep work.  We 
have a meeting scheduled for 3:15 to 4:15 PM on Thursday, January 26th right after the UCSRB BOD 
meeting.  Please join us if you are available as you are assisting us with development of the project lists.  
The focus of the meeting will be on refinement of the project lists and also reconciliation of the look 
back from the last UC Expert Panel results with the projects actually completed. 
 
Focus of Meeting (40 minutes) 
- Project Lists and guidance from BPA/USBR 
- Project List development for Chelan and Okanogan counties for all project sponsors 
 
Quick Updates (5 minutes) 
- GIS layer for Okanogan Subbasin (Cheryl needs for her work) 
- Summary of next steps related to the updates to the UC Expert Panel tables 
 
Next Steps (15 minutes) 
- February UCSRB meeting prep 
- Development of updated map for February UCSRB meeting presentation (Joe needs by end of Jan.) 
- Development of UC Expert Panel member list 
- Prep for March RTT/Expert Panel meeting (Presentations by the YN and CCT) 
 
We’ll be in the Ice Age Floods conference room at the Washington State Parks and Recreation 
Commission Eastern Region HQ, 270 9th St. NE, East Wenatchee, WA  98802.  Please note that parking is 
located in the back of the building.  You’ll want to enter the Ice Age Floods conference room from the 
back of the building as well. 
 
Julie Morgan, Director 
Upper Columbia Salmon Recovery Board 
11 Spokane Street, Suite 101 
Wenatchee, WA 98801 
tel: (509) 662-4710 
fax: (509) 665-6475 
julie.morgan@ucsrb.com 
www.ucsrb.com 
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